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June 29, 2021 
 
Small Business Regulatory Fairness Board 
VIA EMAIL, sbrfb@ded.mo.gov 
 
RE: DHEWD Periodic Rule Review 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
Enclosed please find the Department of Higher Education’s periodic rule review report, filed 
electronically pursuant to Section 536.175, RSMo. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at sara.harrison@dhewd.mo.gov 
 

Sincerely, 
          

 
Sara Harrison 
Deputy General Counsel 

 
Enclosure 
 


